

50, Songjeong, Gumi, Gyeongbuk, 730-717, Korea. Tel. 82-54-450-6244, Fax. 82-54-450-6249

April 7, 2008

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Gumi City supports the ten principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour rights, the protection of the environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to support and advance those principles within our sphere of influence by making a clear statement of this commitment both internally and to the public. We will explore opportunities to partner with companies and other stake holders to further the implementation of the ten principles.

Additionally, we are happy to acknowledge you that we commit to report to the Global Compact annually on "Communications on Progress."

Please find the attached some general information regarding our organization as well as the contact person responsible for contacts with the office of the Global Compact.

We look forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you.

15APR 15:38

Sincerely yours,

Nam, Yoo-Chin,

Mayor of Gumi

Enclosure 1